This special invitation is being sent to all diocesan clergy, to certified lay deputies, and alternate lay deputies who are eligible to vote in the June 26, 2021, Special Convention to Elect the IX Bishop of Pittsburgh.

Bishop Search Informational Session

Saturday, May 1, 2021, 9 - 10 a.m.

Dear Clergy, Deputies, and Alternates:

Please mark your calendar for **Saturday, May 1, at 9 a.m.** for an important Bishop Search Informational Session, held via Zoom, covering what you can expect over the next two months to help you discern and call the Ninth Bishop of Pittsburgh at an online Electing Convention on Saturday, June 26.



The Transition Committee has been working hard to gather all the information you will need about the yet-to-be-announced bishop nominees, to schedule a "Meet & Greet" Week in mid-June for you and others to meet the nominees in person, and to prepare an online Convention at which you, with the guidance of the Holy Spirit, can call our next bishop.

On Saturday, May 1, we will outline what you can expect over the next eight weeks and answer your questions about this process, including the online convention. This informational session will last no more than an hour, as we know how busy you are.

Please register for this session below and you will be sent a Zoom link on Friday, April 30. If you have any questions in advance, feel free to contact either one of us.

Warm regards & peace,

Jon Delano, Transition Committee Chair, <u>jon.delano@verizon.net</u> Florence Atwood, Transition Committee Vice Chair, <u>florenceatwood1@gmail.com</u>

Click Here Register Now

or visit https://forms.gle/wY574rUPWDLAcnTF7

Episcopal Diocese of Pittsburgh | 325 Oliver Avenue, Suite 300, Pittsburgh, PA 15222

<u>Unsubscribe {recipient's email}</u>

<u>Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by info@episcopalpgh.org powered by

